
 

 

 

 

 

Claims Denying EXGT for G2025 

Date of notice: 12/01/23 

 

Meridian has been identified an issue with Telehealth Code G2025. These claims have been denying 

EXGT (encounter code required and must be billed w/payable detail lines) in error. G2025 is a Medicare 

telehealth code that does not require a detail code to be billed. The system is being updated and 

incorrect denied claims will be reprocessed with no further action by the provider. 


